
Department: Academic 
Administration

The Registrar’s Office urgently requests that all international students submit their Study Permits 
to Ms Alma Kiimba.

•	 Windhoek-based students should visit Ms Kiimba at the Registrar’s Office and bring both the 
original and a copy of their study permit (certification is not required).

•	 Students studying outside Namibia should email Ms Kiimba, indicating that you are currently 
registered but are pursuing your studies in another country (please specify which country). 

•	 Please indicate your Student Number, Full Name, Country, and Passport Number

Students with international numbers currently in Namibia, please update your cell phone numbers 
on the student kiosk. The same applies to students who have not updated their cell phone numbers 
or email addresses on the student kiosk. 

If you need any further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me. Your prompt action and 
cooperation in this matter will be highly appreciated.

This notice does not apply to international students with permanent residence status.

Submission Due Date:   Friday, 31 May 2024

Enquiries:
Ms Alma Kiimba
T: +264 61 207 2727
E: akiimba@nust.na
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